
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Enhancing Ourselves 

 

This week has been a very enjoyable and busy week with lots of different opportunities being 

accessed by the children. Year 4 had the chance to meet Paul Curtis - a street artist from 

Liverpool - to discuss how he got into art and what inspires him. Year 5 have had bikeability 

and have done extremely well in some very wet and challenging conditions. Finally, I've been 

challenging myself as, with the help of some proper dance teachers, we have start to 

choreograph and practice a dance routine for a dance competition. The team are definitely 

inspired and excited by the opportunity. Have a great weekend and we'll see you on 

Monday. 

AUGHTON ST. MICHAEL’S C. OF E. SCHOOL 
 

NEWSLETTER     23rd February 
 

Our Christian Value this half term:   PERSEVERANCE 
“And let us not grow weary of doing good, for in due season we will reap,  

if we do not give up.” Galatians 6:9 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day 

Thursday 7th March 
This year’s theme will be Roald Dahl.  Like last 

year the school will transform and all the lessons 

will be linked to the author.  All we ask is that 

the children come in dressed as their favourite 

Roald Dahl character. 

 

PTFA Meeting 
 

The next PTFA meeting is being held at 

school on Tuesday 19th March at 6.30pm.  

Please come along and show your 

support for the school.  
 

 

Year 5 Tower Wood Trip 
 

Please can we ask you to be mindful of 

where you park on Wednesday as the coach 

taking the children to Tower Wood will be 

arriving for 9.00am, please leave space for 

the coach to park at the front of school. 

Any outstanding medical forms need to be 

returned to school asap and  medication 

brought to the office on or before Tuesday. 

 

Non Uniform Day 
 

Next Friday, 1st March, is non-uniform day.  

Children can come into school in their own 

clothes in exchange for a gift donation for the 

Mothering Sunday Gift Room. 

 

As Year 5 are away on Friday, they can come 

in non-uniform on Tuesday 27th February.  
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Events Week Commencing 26th February 

 

Mon Y4/5/6 Book Club Lunchtime   Ms McCormack 

Mon Y2  PE Club 3.15 – 4.15pm  Sports Coach 

Mon Y3/4  Chess  3.15 – 4.15pm  Mr Quirk/Mrs Wood 

Mon Y5/6  Forestry 3.15 – 4.15pm  Mrs Zaim 

Tues Y5   Non uniform day 

Wed Y5  Tower Wood  

Wed Y1/2  Cookery  3.15 – 4.15pm  Mrs Gordon 

Wed Y3/4  Athletics 3.15 – 4.15pm  Mr Singleton  

Thurs Y5  Tower Wood  

Fri Y5  Tower Wood  

Fri   Non uniform day 

Fri Y6  Swimming 

Fri KS2  Choir  3:15 – 4:15pm  Miss Jones/Mrs Preece 

 

 

 

 

School Swimming School 
  

Swimming lessons will take place on Friday afternoons. There is a National Curriculum 

requirement that all children can swim 25m before they leave primary school. To ensure 

all pupils can do this, Y5 and 6 will go swimming for a couple of weeks as an initial 

assessment. Some children may then be asked to come later to additional sessions if they 

need to.  

 

For swimming the children need: • Towel • Swimming cap • Swimming costume/trunks  

 

Year 6: 1st March 

Year 5: 8th March, 15th March, 22nd March 

Year 4: Summer Term  

 

 

 

 

Alfie’s Fundraiser for Alder Hey 

Children’s Hospital 
 

Please support Alfie, in Year 6, who following 

his ongoing treatment and previous 

fundraising has now been appointed an 

ambassador for Alder Hey.  Alfie will be 

joining Oli to complete the 3km Safari Walk on 

12th May.  Good Luck Alfie!  

https://justgiving.com/page/alfiehooton2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Dinners 

 

Please ensure that you pay for 

your child’s school dinners in 

advance on school spider. 

If you notify us that your child will 

be absent then the money will be 

refunded back to your school 

spider account. 

 

 

Next week is Week 3 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Year 4: 1st March 
Year 5: 8th March 
Year 6: 22nd March 
EYFS:  15th March 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Who’s Captured the Rainbow? 

           

        Verity EYFS 

  Sammy EYFS  Belle Y1 

Louie Y1     Austin Y1    Zara Y1 

   Scarlett Y2      Skyla Y4     Halle Y4 

       Joseph Y4     Harry Y5 

   Anthony Y5   

       

  

      

 

       

 
 

 

Team Point Winners 
 

Edinburgh 


